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Geneva- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently had the opportunity to meet with the Executive

Director and President of the Finger Lakes Boating Museum to discuss the construction

plans for the Finger Lakes Boating Museum and Visitor Center. Construction is expected to

begin within the next several weeks and when completed, it is expected that the Museum

and Visitors Center will help the local economy by creating jobs and attracting tourists and

visitors from all across the Country. 



Pictured left to right are: Vince Scalise, President of the Finger Lakes Boating Museum;

Senator Mike Nozzolio; and Dr. David Danahar, Executive Director of the Finger Lakes

Boating Museum.


